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Dear friend,   



 



 
On behalf of the Committee for the Future in the Finnish Parliament I have a great honor to invite you to take part in the next European Parliamentary Technology Assessment (EPTA) council meeting. My committee is hosting this EPTA-meeting and we wanted to invite you all in Lapland.
 
	The arctic is the big issue this time in the seminar. 

	Looking forward to welcoming you to Lapland from the 22nd to the 24th of September 2013.
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	Yours sincerely,
 
 
	Päivi Lipponen
Chair of the Committee for the Future 
The Finnish Parliament 
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